aELEIVED
CITY CLERE S OFFICE

A s

2020 memp, PH 2: 05

To whom it may concern; o
We are writing to appeal the decision
that was made by the Planning Board
on Tuesday, April 28th, 2020. They
denied our application for our Outdoor
Merchandise Display at 501C Greene
Street.

It recently came to our attention that
our license had expired. We were
unaware of the expiration date so we
were unable to renew in time.

We have many businesses in Key West
and pride ourselves on always



renewing licenses in time and staying
in compliance with local codes.

Our outdoor display has been up for a
decade. And prior to our business,
there has always been an outdoor
display at 501C Greene Street.

We have a great relationship with our
landlord and our neighbors and feel
that our outdoor display

only contributes positively to all the
businesses on Greene St

Alon Croitoru X&ﬁ

Island cigar factory



